
 

 

Town of Hampton Falls 

Joint Loss Management Committee 

 

Minutes for February 20, 2018 

 

Present:  Lt. Ryan Veno, Capt. Larry Anderson, and Librarian Barbara Tosiano,  

 

Meeting convened at 10:15 am.  

 

Action Items: 

 

Approval of minutes of May 16, 2017 Meeting 

 The minutes were not approved because the members who attended the May 16 meeting 

were not in attendance.  The minutes will be carried forward. 

 The minutes of November 21, 2017 were approved. 

CO2 Detectors 

 The Police Department has ordered and is waiting for the CO detectors for the 

police vehicles 

Safety 

 The Library has an AED unit installed in the craft room. 

 

 Fire Department 

. 

  The Fire Department has also applied for a $160,000 Aid to Firefighters Grant 

from FEMA.  If awarded, this grant will provide 18 new SCBA'S the breathing apparatus rack as 

well as 18 spare 45 minute bottles and 36 face pieces (every FF/EMT will have their own, 

eliminating cross contamination) as well as two bottle filling station for SCBA (Self Contained 

Breathing Apparatus Tanks).  This will enhance training 'on air', also eliminate the need to fill 

these SCBA bottles at either Hampton or Exeter. 

 

 

 

 

Our next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, May 15, 2018 at 10:00 a.m. at the Library. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 10:30 a.m. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Barbara Tosiano, Secretary 

Joint Loss Management Committee 


